squall line could develop after daybreak tomorrow to the west of Lowndes County, moving from west
to east, the estimated time of arrival here in Lowndes County is noon. Mr. Tye stated possible tornados
could develop. Commissioner Orenstein asked the time of the event, Mr. Tye answered it is estimated
between noon - 2:00 p.m. Chairman Slaughter thanked Mr. Tye for his work as well as all first
responders and the Lowndes County Public Works department. Additionally, Mrs. Dukes mentioned
that the Public Works department will be clipping shoulders on Ezelle Road.

CITIZENS WISHING TO BE HEARD

John Quarterman, 6565 Quarterman Road, addressed the commission to compliment the Lowndes
County Fire Rescue and the Moody Air Force Base Fire departments for showing up on his property
during a burning event.

John Morris, 4872 Lori Street, addressed the commission regarding the noise ordinance. Mr. Morris
mentioned how to determine volume and how loud the sound/volume is during the day is not
addressed in this ordinance.

ADJOURNMENT
Commissioner Griner made a motion to adjourn the regular session meeting, Commissioner Marshall
second. All voted in favor, no one opposed. Chairman Slaughter adjourned the meeting at 6:20 p.m.



